Yesterday afternoon we took our children to ‘The Big Tree’ in Gee Cross. They all looked at the poppy wreaths. We talked about the remembrance of the fallen in an age appropriate way.
We walked back to Rainbow Corner via Richmond Hill where the children enjoyed walking through the crunchy fallen leaves whilst talking about the different colours we could see. 
The children were wonderfully behaved on the walk and said hello to everybody we walked past and thanked the driver of vehicles who stopped to allow us to cross the road safely. 
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